

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 16, 2011

Michael J. McGuire Asst. to Alderman James N. Witkowiak 200 E. Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. McGuire:

This is to inform you that the hearing of the Dwelling Facility license before the Licenses Committee on Monday, September 26, 2011, at 3:00 p.m., in Room 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall, 200 E. Wells St. is for the property located at 1001 S. 4th St.

Please note that the address of 1004 S. 4th St., mentioned in the letter dated September 15, 2011 that was previously sent to you, is an error. Enclosed is a copy of that letter.

Sincerely,



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 15, 2011

Michael J. McGuire Asst. to Alderman James N. Witkowiak 200 E. Wells St., Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. McGuire:

You are invited to attend a hearing on Monday, September 26, 2011, at 3:00 p.m., in Room 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells St, related to your complaint against Damon R. Honegger regarding the Dwelling Facility license located at 1004 S. 4th St. At this date, time and place, the Licenses Committee will consider your complaint related to this license.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Chris Lee, Staff Assistant to the Licenses Committee, at 414-286-2232.

Sincerely

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Cc:

License Investigation Unit Ald. James Witkowiak



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

September 16, 2011

Whitney Teska Julie Lawrence 1005 S. 4th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Teska and Ms. Lawrence:

This is to inform you that the hearing of the Dwelling Facility license before the Licenses Committee on Monday, September 26, 2011, at 3:00 p.m., in Room 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall, 200 E. Wells St. is for the property located at **1001 S. 4th St.**

Please note that the address of 1004 S. 4th St., mentioned in the letter dated September 15, 2011 that was previously sent to you, is an error. Enclosed is a copy of that letter.

Sincerely,



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

September 15, 2011

Whitney Teska Julie Lawrence 1005 S. 4th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Teska and Ms. Lawrence:

You are invited to attend a hearing on Monday, September 26, 2011, at 3:00 p.m., in Room 301-B, Milwaukee City Hall at 200 E. Wells St, related to your complaint against Damon R. Honegger, regarding the Dwelling Facility license located at 1004 S. 4th St. At this date, time and place, the Licenses Committee will consider your complaint related to this license.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Chris Lee, Staff Assistant to the Licenses Committee, at 414-286-2232.

-binderery,

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Cc: License Investigation Unit Ald. James Witkowiak